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September 12, 2007 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited and Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. - 2008 Rates 
 Board File No. EB-2007-0606 and EB-2007-0615 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 

The Pacific Economics Group, LLC (“PEG”) has notified Board staff that they have 

been unable to prepare and file all of the Interrogatory Responses as required by the 

Board.  Attached is a letter received from PEG, outlining the reasons for the delay, and 

a proposed schedule for the filing of the outstanding responses.  

 

To date, PEG has filed responses to all of Enbridge’s questions and 24 of 

CCC/VECC’s questions.  PEG expects the balance of interrogatory answers will be 

filed as follows:   

- Energy Probe by Tuesday 18 September 

- Remaining CCC/VECC by Tuesday 18 September 

- IGUA by Friday 21 September 

- LMPA/WGSPG/BOMA by Tuesday 18 September 

- Power Workers Union by Tuesday 18 September 

- Union Gas by Tuesday 18 September 

- Board Staff by Thursday 20 September 
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Board staff seeks an extension, consistent with the above, to complete the filing of 

Interrogatory Responses.   It is not anticipated that this extension would affect the 

timing of the Technical Conference, currently scheduled for October 3-5, 2007. 

 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by  
 
 
Richard Battista 
Project Advisor 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
 
cc. All Intervenors in EB-2007-0606/EB-2007-0615 


